
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Public Consultation Meetings 

Consultation on the Reorganization of the Laval High Schools 

Phase II 

to be Implemented for the 2015-2016 School Year 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given, that the Council of Commissioners of the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School 
Board will hold three (3) public consultation meetings concerning the proposed changes for the Laval 
High Schools for implementation in the 2015-2016 school year. 
 
The purpose of these three (3) public consultation meetings is to consider suggestions, recommendations 
and proposals from individuals or groups intending to submit a brief or documentation concerning the 
reorganization of the Laval High Schools beginning in the 2015-2016 school year. 
 
These public meetings will be held as follows: 
 

APRIL 10, 2014 
7:30 p.m. 

 
APRIL 15. 2014 

7:30 p.m. 
 

APRIL 24, 2014 
7:30 p.m. 

 
SECTOR 1 

 
Crestview, Hillcrest, John F. 
Kennedy, Souvenir, LJHS, 
LLHS 
 

  
SECTOR 2 

 
Genesis, Jules Verne, St-Paul, 
St-Vincent, Terry Fox, Phoenix 
 

  
SECTOR 3 

 
Our Lady of Peace, Twin Oaks, 
MTJHS, LSHS 
 

Gymnasium 
Souvenir Elementary School 
4885, Souvenir O. 
Laval (Québec) 

 

Gymnasium 
Terry Fox Elementary School 
900, des Lacasse 
Laval (Québec) 

 

Auditorium 
Laurier Senior High School 
2323, boul. Daniel-Johnson 
Laval (Québec) 

 
Any individual or group wishing to be heard at the public meetings is to contact Mrs. Jocelyn Thompson 
at the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board Administration Centre between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 
4:00 p.m., Monday to Friday at 450-621-5600, extension 1369 or jthompson@swlauriersb.qc.ca . 
 
All requests to speak to the Council of Commissioners at one of these meetings must be submitted by 
1:00 p.m. on the following dates (NOTE: For groups there is to be only one spokesperson): 
 

 Tuesday, April 8, 2014 for the April 10, 2014 meeting 
 Friday, April 11, 2014 for the April 15, 2014 meeting 
 Tuesday, April 22, 2014 for the April 24, 2014 meeting 

 
Each speaker will be granted a time slot to make their presentation. 
 
The consultation information is available on the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board Web site at 
www.swlauriersb.qc.ca . 
 
Given at Rosemère (Québec) 
March 27, 2014 
Johanne Brabant, Secretary General 


